
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 
VILLAGE OF KIMBERLY 

PLAN COMMISSION 
OUTAGAMIE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 
Please take notice that a Public Hearing will be held at the Regular Meeting of the 
Village of Kimberly Plan Commission on Tuesday, June 15, 2021, at 6:00 PM in the 
Village of Kimberly Council Chambers located at 515 E. Kimberly Avenue, Kimberly, WI 
for the purpose of hearing a request for a Conditional Use Permit. 
 
A Conditional Use Permit has been requested by Carol Buss, agent for THXULORD 
LLC, property owner, for the installation of a front yard parking stall at 117 N 
Washington Street. The property is zoned R3, Residential Medium Density. A 
Conditional Use Permit is required because front yard parking stalls are a conditional 
accessory use in all residential districts. 
 
Public comments will be invited at the public hearing or can be sent in writing to: Village 
of Kimberly, Attn: Allyn Dannhoff, 515 W. Kimberly Ave., Kimberly, WI 54136.  
 
Any person wishing to attend the meeting, who because of disability, requires special 
accommodation is requested to contact the ADA Coordinator at 920-788-7500 at least 
48 hours prior to the meeting so that reasonable accommodations may be made. 
 
 
Danielle L. Block 
Administrator/Clerk 
 
Posted: 5/14/2021 
Publication: 5/26/21 & 6/02/21 


